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IMPORTANT NEWS FROM THE PRESIDENT    September, 2010 
 

Summer is over and it’s time to focus on upcoming events. 
 

September 28 is the Dinner Meeting at Newton Center.  NEW TIME IS 6:30PM!  Lion Bob Feitz will 

give a report on lake quality in our area lakes.  We will also be presenting a Melvin Jones Fellowship 

and a W.P. Woods Fellowship.  Please plan to attend.  If you are not on the dinner list, please make 

reservations with Lion Jean Barlow by Sunday, September 26, so Bob the caterer knows how much food 

to prepare.   
 

The October meeting may have a special speaker with us.  2nd International Vice President Lion Wayne 

Madden is scheduled to be with us.  I will keep you informed in the next letter.  
 

October appears to be a busy month for us.  First is the District Cabinet Meeting on Saturday, October 2 

at LaFountaine Community Center starting at 11:15 for registration and meal at noon.  For more 

information contact me or DG Paul Russell.  Please plan to attend to support DG Paul. 
 

Next is the Halloween Walk at Newton Park on Saturday, October 23 from 7-9pm.  I need someone to 

chair this event, so please contact me ASAP! 
 

Greene Township Lions have invited us to their Dinner Meeting on Thursday, October 28 to be 

recognized for our help at the Strawberry Festival in June. 
 

Lastly, our annual Halloween Party will be Saturday, October 30.  Lion Larry Ort will once again chair 

this event.  If you want to help, please contact Lion Larry. 
 

Coming soon is our Spaghetti Dinner.  The date is yet to be determined – be prepared to work. 
 

Be certain to read the November issue of the Lions Magazine.  A strong rumor has it that a certain club 

from District 25-G that is home club of the District Governor will be featured.  If you don’t receive the 

magazine contact our secretary, Lion Rose Russell. 
 

PDG Lion Dave Court is asking for nominations for Melvin Jones and W.P. Woods Fellowships to be 

given this year.  Please provide supporting reasons why you think a person should receive this 

recognition.  The Melvin Jones Fellowship is not limited to Lion members, but the W.P. Woods 

Fellowship is for Lions members only. 
 

We will be inducting a new member soon: Diane Fischer, wife of Lion Victor and daughter of Lion 

PDG Dave and Jewell Court.  We look forward to having her serve with us. 
 

A big thanks to all the Lions who made Banner Night a success.  A special thanks to PDG Dave Court 

for organizing the evening and Lion Terry Barker for his great job as the Master of Ceremonies for the 

evening.  Thanks to all who attended the dinner. 
 

On a personal note; my wife, Sue, and I would like to thank you for the cards and thoughts and prayers 

on the passing of Sue’s father, Elmer Armbruster, on September 14th.  His eye glasses were donated to 

the Syracuse Lions Club.  Elmer was a lifelong farmer and resident of Syracuse and will be missed. 
 

Lion Dave Grenert 

Serving You to Serve Others   
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

September 28th – Dinner Meeting – Newton Center – 6:30pm 

October 2nd – Cabinet Meeting – Lafontaine, IN – 11:15am 

October 12 – Board Meeting – Scout Hall – 7:00pm 

October 23 – Halloween Walk – Newton Park – 7-9pm 

October 26 – Dinner Meeting – Newton Center – 6:30pm 

October 28 – Dinner Meeting – Greene Lions Community Building 

October 30 – Halloween Party – Newton Center 

 


